
From: Donna Janda
To: sferraro@sterigenics.com
Date: Tue, Feb 15, 2005  9:17 AM
Subject: extension of response date

Licensee: SteriGenics East Corporation
License No.: 29-20900-01
Docket No.: 03022307
Control No.: 135699

Dear Mr. Ferraro:

As we discussed in our conversation this morning, you may have until March 8, 2005 to provide
your response to NRC's request for additional information dated January 18, 2005 (received at
your facility on February 4, 2005).  You may fax your response to my attention at 610-337-5269. 
If you have any questions, please call me at 610-337-5371.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Donna Janda
Health Physicist
Materials Security and Industrial Branch
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
U.S. NRC Region I

CC: MSmith@sterigenics.com
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